
 

 

Statement from Mornsun 

 

     Recently, we’ve learned that Mornsun Guangzhou Science & Technology Co., 

Ltd. has been listed by the SDN List maintained by the U.S. Department of Treasury 

Office of Foreign Assets Control. Our company takes this matter very seriously and is 

actively responding under the guidance of professional teams. 

     We are still conducting internal investigations. However, during this period, we 

must suspend all export transactions, including accepting new orders and delivering 

existing goods. 

     Our company will continue to monitor the subsequent developments and 

communicate with all relevant parties to ensure all necessary actions are taken. 
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